

**TOTNES & DISTRICT SOCIETY
(‘TOTSOC’)**

Minutes of the Executive Committee Meeting

The executive committee met on Wednesday 15 June 2022 at 6:30pm at the REconomy Centre, Totnes.

1 Members and Apologies

Paul Bennett	P	Jeremy Logie	A
Jim Carfrae (chair)	A	Dave Mitchell	P
Tom King	P	Kate Wilson	A

P = Present. A=Apologies

2 Minutes

The minutes of the meeting on 03 May 2022 were approved.

TK agreed to follow up with request for a meeting with Alan Boldon of DHT.

3 Discussed

- a. CONTACT – It was agreed that publication be deferred as to date DM had not received any contributions but did have an offer of an item from Lawrence Green.
- b. 2022 AGM – Arrangements for this were discussed but no firm decisions taken as conversation lead onto the possibility of working more closely with one or more of the other groups in Totnes that were involved with heritage.
- c. Committee Reports - There were no committee reports.
- d. Planning Officer/Neighbourhood Plans – Nothing to report.
- e. Major projects
 - i. *Dairy Crest/Atmos Project* – Noted no further information received from Rob Hopkins regarding CPO.
 - ii. *Baltic Wharf* – **TK** to contact Acorn (Edward Lewis) to check current state of project.
- f. Matters raised by members/others – none
- g. AOB - None

- 2 Next meeting** – date to be agreed depending on outcome of contacts with other groups.